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Pursuant to the provisions of article 226 of the Law 6/2023, of March 17, on Securities Markets
and Investment Services Grifols, SA. (“Grifols’ or the “Company”) hereby informs about the
following

INSIDE INFORMATION

Grifols, as the largest shareholder of Shanghai RAAS ("SR"), has sent a notice to the latter
informing them that they are planning major matters involving changes in the shareholding
structure of SR. As of today, this matter is still in the planning stage and there€'s certain
uncertainty.

Upon satisfactory closing of the deal, Grifols is expected to receive $1.5 bn and remain to be a
significant shareholder of SR.

Grifols will continuously follow subsequent developments and perform the information
disclosure obligation in accordance with the relevant provisions.

In Barcelona, on 14 June 2023

NuriaMartin Barnés
Secretary to the Board of Directors



